Diamond Drill
Out of the Past

January 15, 1975

Forest Park Elementary Principal Leslie Miller, currently in his 25" year in the local
school system will retire at the end of the current school year. Miller, a native of Plymouth,
Wisconsin, ending a career in education that spans four decades, came to the Crystal Falls
School District in 1950. The year following his arrival here he married the former Anne
Palmatier (D.O) who has maintained her career in medicine while the couple raised two sons,
Leslie, who will graduate in the spring from Michigan Technological University with a degree in
Electrical Engineering and Mark, a Forest Park High School senior.

During the holiday recess, the Eddie Chambers Memorial Gym playing surface was
spruced up with the addition of Trojan head emblems and the Forest Park School designation.
The artwork was financed by a contribution from the 1974 senior class.

Ad: Your green stamps will turn to gold. For the next 3 weeks you can get either Green
Stamps or Gold Bond Stamps. After this period only Gold Bond Stamps will be offered. Lada’s
Red Owl (700 Crystal Avenue).



